
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 13, 2023 
 

 

 

To:  ADDC Membership 

 

RE: ADDC Budget & Planning Meeting Highlights 

 ADDC 2023 Approved Operational Budget 

 

 

At the Budget and Planning Meeting held via Zoom on January 14, 2023, the Board 

had a successful meeting concerning planning the Association business for 2023. 

The ADDC Operational Budget for 2023 was approved and is attached to this 

correspondence. Please note that this Budget is not to be published or released to 

anyone other than members. Do not publish this in your club bulletins or online. 

The Highlights of the Budget and Planning Meeting is also attached and can be 

found on our website, www.addc.org under the News & Publications / ADDC 

News section. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact any Board 

member or myself. 

Barbara Pappas 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greater Knowledge ~ Greater Service 

Board of Directors 
 
 

PRESIDENT  
Barbara Pappas 
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Wendy Sparks 

Carl E Gungoll Exploration 
 
 
SECRETARY 
Jamie Sabata 

Gardner Cryogenics 
 
 

TREASURER 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance 
Service, Inc. 
 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Philana Thompson 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 

PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Judi Adams 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Val Williams 
 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Kelli Hiltbrand 
Sutton Pump & Supply, 
Inc. 
 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Susan Miller 

 
 
WEST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Esther Greyeyes 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
 
 

 

Barbara Pappas 
2023 ADDC President 

5244 Sunnybrook Lane 
Wichita Falls, TX 76310 

940-781-9888 (cell) or 940-716-5103 (work) 
bpappas1@ymail.com or 

Barbara@cobraogc.com 
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